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June 23, 2020 

 
 
Close Construction, Inc. 
Mr. James N. Close, President 
91-229 Kuhela Street 
Kapolei, Hawaii 96707 
via email: jim@closeconstruction.com 
 
Dear Mr. Close: 

 
Award of Contract 

DEMOLITION OF BUILDINGS 509 AND 522, REMOVAL AND DISPOSAL OF 
HAZARDOUS MATERIAL AT KEAUKAHA MILITARY RESERVATION (KMR), 

HILO, STATE OF HAWAII, DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE,  
HAWAII ARMY NATIONAL GUARD, JOB NO. CA-202007 

 
We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract for the 
above project in the amount of $784,415.75, subject to the availability of funds. 

  
Please be advised that this letter is not an official notice to proceed with the 
work, however, you may proceed with the submittals as of this date.  You will be 
contacted by the Project Manager to arrange for a pre-construction meeting.  
Please provide a listing of your sub-contractors with their contract amounts and 
their percentage of the total project to Ms. Nicole Drenning at 
nicole.k.drenning@hawaii.gov . 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
SHAOYU L. LEE 
Captain 
Hawaii National Guard 
Chief Engineering Officer 

 


